SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Tuesday, May 14, 2013

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Prom tickets will be on sale today in the cafeteria.  It is the last day to nominate for Prom Court.  There will be a short meeting today for any juniors who would like to help decorate for Prom.  The meeting will be held in Ms. Blore’s room.

The final National Honor Society Meeting of the school year will be on Thursday, May 16th at 7:15 am in the Strahl Theater. All group and individual projects should be completed and turned in by this time.

Varsity Blues will be closing for the season tomorrow!  Be sure you get your end of the year shopping done prior to that! Thanks for a successful season!

There will be an open house at the Sault Area Career Center tomorrow from 5:00 – 6:30.  Light refreshments will be provided.  Join us to meet our staff and tour program classrooms!

Attention all juniors. There will be a short meeting after school today in the cafeteria regarding work experience and credit recovery for those students short less than ½ credit for graduation.  The rules and timelines for this program will be covered at this meeting.

Graduation Seating: Seniors, if your family is in need of reserved seating for graduation for those who are unable to climb the bleachers, please have a parent contact Mrs. Pietrangelo in the main office at 635-3839 ext. 5817 before May 20th. Don't delay as reserved seating on the gym floor is very limited.

 
Lunch:		Whole Grain Rotini with Meatsauce
  	 
Sides:		Green Beans, Mandarin Orange, Bosco Sticks

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ala Carte:	Whole Grain Pizza, Chicken Sandwich, Specialty Salad with Roll
